Ada Kwong Lok Man (7A)

Nathan Road safety

Nathan Road is one of Hong Kong’s major traffic routes. Along the Mongkok section of the road, there are always traffic jams and not enough space for pedestrians.


The government has proposed to widen the footpath along Nathan Road. It says this will reduce the accident rate and traffic volume. But it may cause gridlock in nearby side streets.


In my opinion, the second plan proposed by government makes more sense. It involves closing the road to private vehicles. This reduces the number of cars on the road and gives pedestrians more space.


Allowing only public transport on Nathan Road will also help the environment by reducing air pollution. The accident rate may also drop.


Whatever the government decides to do, road safety is the responsibility of both drivers and pedestrians.


If we want to eliminate road accidents, we must be cautious and obey the traffic lights when we cross the street.
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